
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2020 revenues were boosted with the generous 
contributions of Bon Secours Mercy Health 
System, Wheaton Franciscans, Adrian Dominican 
Ministry Trust, Maryknoll Fathers and Brothers 
and several other congregations (45 women and  
9 men) and other generous individuals and family 
foundations. There was a significant increase in 
contributions from religious congregations over 
2019 due to outreach to leaders of those 
congregations. Our total income for 2020 was 
$609,613. Audit and f990 are available upon 
request. 

 
  We anticipate similar revenues this year (2021)      
 
   We have transferred $415,000 to South Sudan as 

of October 1,2021 and expect to send another 
$80,000. Designated funding goes directly to 
South Sudan.  

 
   We are grateful to all who have supported 

Friends in Solidarity, the US partner to Solidarity 
with South Sudan, in our efforts to build the 
capacity of the people of South Sudan, the newest 
and poorest country on the African continent.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 Friends in Solidarity  



 

 
 

Solidarity with South Sudan institutions were closed for much of 2020 due to 
COVID 19. The Catholic Health Training Institute re-opened in October and 
graduated 41 registered nurses and midwives at the end of June 2021. A new 
group entered in late August 
 

The Solidarity Teacher Training College re-opened in February 2021, just in time 
for a second shut down. Due to the fact that students were to take final exams 
by the end of the year, those on campus were allowed to remain. As of 
September there were 104 students on campus, 27 being women. The recent 
intake was 40% women. Recruiting women students is a priority for the STTC. 
20 students graduated in October. The In-service program continued in Bor; 44 
teachers graduated from the program and were certified in July 2021.  

 

The Good Shepherd Peace Center was closed from March 2020 – October 2020 

and again February to May 2021.  In between they have hosted groups with all 
the COVID 19 protocols, and planned and facilitated retreats, renewal days for 
clergy and religious and youth. Friends in Solidarity and you, the donors, 
supported the Solidarity Pastoral Staff as they assumed responsibility for the 
management of the Center in April 2020. Program support has enabled the 
Center to continue operations during 2021. 

 

Friends in Solidarity supported local congregations with COVID 19 grants, and 
local groups with humanitarian assistance; we provided teacher salaries in 
Riimenze, support for Solidarity staff and for graduates sent for further training 
with a view toward returning as Solidarity staff at the STTC. 
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Grants to Solidarity 2020 - $479,443

Teacher Training Nurse and Midwife Training

Humanitarian Assistance Pastoral Training

Solidarity Staff/Org Support Student Support

To be transferred
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